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This item was brought forward by Engineering and endorsed by Ald. Helgestad.  Maple Avenue from
Wisconsin to W. Main Street has undergone many parking changes through the years.  The east side of
Maple Ave has always been signed No Parking but some signs missing or not reinstalled since street was
reconstructed.  When researching the history of parking resolutions, no clear resolution was found to
establish No Parking on the east side of Maple Street.  This item is to clarify that No Parking is desired on
the east side of Maple Avenue and to have a resolution to enforce it.

At the previous B&G meeting, this item was placed on hold to determine if any parking can be allowed on
the east side of Maple Street.  Engineering staff reviewed this request and determined that allowing parking
on the east side of Maple Street is not feasible and will present safety issues.

The Department of Public Works recommends approval of No Parking This Side of Street for the east side
of Maple Avenue.
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